
Dear Legislators: 
 
I have a simple request in regards to your deliberations about the 2021 redistricting process.   
 
As I am sure you are aware, there was an effort to propose a non-partisan solution to Oregon’s 
redistricting process.  The effort was called People not Politics.  Unfortunately, the proposition did not 
receive enough signatures to move it forward.  However, it was a well thought out proposal to handle 
Oregon’s redistricting in a balanced, non-partisan way.  
 
Our previous methodology was heavily influenced by partisan politics which was manipulative and 
unfair to Oregon voters.  I urge you to adopt the People not Politics solution for the upcoming 
redistricting. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for considering my suggestion. 
 
Susan Pozdena 
Non-affiliated voter 
Portland 
 


